
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 19, 2020 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0059 Waterloo North Hydro Cost of Service Filing Extension 

 
 

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) is currently in the process of preparing its Cost of 

Service application (EB-2020-0059) for rates effective January 1, 2021. WNH was on 

target to submit this application for the filing deadline of April 30, 2020. Due to the 

current COVID-19 pandemic, WNH would like to request a filing extension to June 30, 

2020. WNH hopes that rates may still be able to be effective January 1, 2021.  

 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Original Signed By 
 
Albert P. Singh, MBA, CPA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 

526 Country Squire Road 
Waterloo ON  N2J 4G8 

Telephone  519-888-5542  
Fax  519-886-8592 

E-mail  asingh@wnhydro.com 
www.wnhydro.com 

 

WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC. 

Albert P. Singh, MBA, CPA CGA 
Vice-President, Finance & CFO 
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